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This month’s Christian value for life: HUMILITY 
Tuesday 20th February 2018 

Dear Parents, 
 
Science Trip to Herstmonceux Observatory Centre tomorrow, Wednesday 21st February 
A reminder about our trip tomorrow. The trip will take place within school time so normal drop off 
and pick up times apply. Children should wear their school t-shirt and jumper but they can wear 
comfortable trousers, jeans or shorts with trainers. 
  
The children will need to bring: 

 Snack 

 Extra drink 

 Lunch including a drink 

 (Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and children entitled to FSM will have free packed lunch 
provided) 

 Waterproof jacket 
  
All of the above needs to be carried around in a backpack all day, so please make sure your child 
has a backpack big enough to fit everything in. 
 
The trip promises to be great fun and very enriching for our science learning. The pupils will all 
experience exciting hands-on exhibits, a workshop and an action-packed science show. 

 

World Book Day 2018: Thursday 1st March 
To celebrate World Book Day we will enjoy a day of book-
themed learning and fun. Please can pupils choose a book 
to bring in. Children are welcome to dress up as their 
favourite character or if they prefer they could bring a 
prop!  
 
You will find lots of great ideas at 
http://www.worldbookday.com/ and we will also be 
holding our own book fair throughout the week 
commencing Monday 5th March.  

http://www.worldbookday.com/


West Sussex County Council 

Scarlet Fever 
One of our pupils has suffered from scarlet fever and we are keen to remind parents to look out 
for symptoms. Please visit https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/scarlet-fever/ for information about 
signs of scarlet fever and what you should do.  
 
Welcome to Miss Bruce 
We are delighted to welcome Miss Natasha Bruce to the team. Miss Bruce is working with 
Buttercups as part of her teacher training with the University of Brighton. She will be working on 
Mondays and Tuesdays until 20th March and then she will return to work every day with us from 
16th April to 18th May 2018.  
 
Buttercups Teaching Staff 
We are pleased to announce that Mrs Slade will now teach Buttercups every Thursday and Friday 
until the Easter holidays now she has formally returned from maternity leave. Mrs Cotton will 
continue to work every Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, covering Miss Hunka’s maternity leave. 
 
Diary dates 
 

Thursday 1st March  World Book Day – children can dress up as a book 
character or bring a prop 

Monday 5th – Friday 9th March Scholastics Book Fair  

Tuesday 27th March 5pm – 7:30pm Parent Consultation evening 

Thursday 29th March 9am  Easter Service in Church 

Thursday 29th March 1:30pm – 5pm Parent Consultation afternoon 

Friday 30th March  Easter Holidays start 

Monday 16th April Back to school for Summer Term 

Monday 28th May  Half-term 

Monday 4th June School closed for INSET 

Friday 13th July School closed for INSET 

Tuesday 24th July Last day of term 

 
Kind regards, 
Scott Reece 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/scarlet-fever/

